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Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 
 

Bearwood Bulletin 
Wednesday 1st November 2023 

  
Welcome back - we hope you had a restful half term break! 

 
Parents Evenings – Booking is now live! 
Parent Evenings are taking place on Tuesday 14th November (3:45pm – 7pm) and Thursday 16th November 
(4:30pm – 7:30pm) and you are now able to book a slot to meet with your child’s class teacher via MCAS. 
Please let the school office know if you are having difficulties booking a slot. Thank you. 
 
 
Y3 – Y6: Spelling Shed & TTRockstars Logins 
This week your child will be bringing home updated login details for Spelling Shed and TTRockstars. Please 
make sure that your child has the opportunity to log onto to each of these apps / websites and play the games 
regularly each week. Please let your child’s class teacher know if you do not have access to these and they will 
organise for offline activities to be provided. Thank you 
 
Poppy Appeal 2023 
We are pleased to be able to sell poppies again this year. Details are below of what we have available and 
the suggested donations. As with last year we would ask that you send in your donations in an envelope with 
your child's name and which item/s they would like and these will then be brought to their class at the end 
of each day next week. We do also have a supply of the simple paper poppies.  
 
 
 
 
CANCELLED Maple 1 Boat Trip 
Unfortunately, due to torrential weather and a yellow weather warning, we will have to postpone the School 
Bird Boat in Poole Harbour trip on Thursday (tomorrow). A rescheduled date will be arranged. Please ensure 
that you child wears normal school uniform tomorrow. Thank you 
 
 
REMINDER - School Uniform 
Our expectations for school uniform poster is included in our communication email today. Please make sure 
your child is wearing items as described. A reminder, all uniform, including PE kit, must be named so that your 
child does not loose any items. There are currently quite a few pieces in our lost property bins so please remind 
your child to have a look if they have lost clothing!  
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REMINDER – Coats 
The winter is fast approaching. Please can we remind you that children should come into school with a coat. 
We have seen over the last few weeks that the day may start sunny, but often changes dramatically! We will 
always give the children the opportunity to play outside at lunchtime and playtime, unless it is raining hard, 
and PE will also take place outside even in the cold weather, so please also ensure your child has a jumper for 
PE as well.  
 
REMINDER - Parking by the school gates  
This week we will be receiving a visit from the BCP 
Council Safer Routes to school group to review the 
inconsiderate parking and driving outside of the 
school gates.  
Please abide by the double yellow lines on the road outside school and do not park on the roundabout!  
We are only talking about a small minority of drivers but sadly it only takes one irresponsible driver to park 
or drive inconsiderately to cause, what could potentially be, a fatal accident.  
 
 
Safeguarding Team  
At Bearwood Primary & Nursery School we are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of 
children and young people. We are fully committed to ensuring that consistent effective safeguarding 
procedures are in place to support families, children and staff in the school community. 
If you are worried about a child or need to contact a member of the Safeguarding Team then please call the 
school office on 01202 590703 or email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk  
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